
Letter, IATSE 1A to Commissioner Elmer Carter

Letter from Local 1A of the International Alliance of Theaterical State Employees (IATSE) union to the New York State Commission 
Against Discrimination, 1955. The letter alleged that Local 1 discriminated against the non-white union members in Local 1A.
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